
 

 

Niamh Thornton 
An Bord Pleanála, 
64 Marlborough Street,  
Dublin 1,  
D01 V902.  

 
 

Our Ref: 200445-g 
Your Ref: ABP-309770-

21 
 

8th June 2022   
 

Re: Proposed development of up to 15 wind turbines with a tip height of up to 175 metres and 
laying of approximately 26km of underground electricity cabling to facilitate the connection to 
the national grid, and all associated site development works (ABP-309770-21) 
Townlands of Camagh, Carlanstown, Coole, Clonrobert, Clonsura, Doon, Monktown, Mullagh, 
Newcastle and other townlands, Co. Westmeath.  
 

 
Dear Ms. Thornton, 
 
I refer to the above-mentioned proposed development which is before the Board for consideration 
under Reference No. ABP-309770-21 and is currently subject to a further information request. It is noted 
that the Board have sought a response to the request no later than 5:30pm on the 21st of July 2022. 
Given the scale of the further information request, the detail therein and the requirement for updated 
survey work, an extension of time for responding to the request is sought for an additional 3-months, to 
the 21st of October 2022. We would be grateful if the Board could consider this request as a matter of 
urgency and confirm the extension date is acceptable.  
 
Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Alan Clancy BA, MPlan, 
Planner,  
MKO. 
 


